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Subject: EB-2015-0004: Public Comment re: Hydro Ottawa Limited Rate Application
 
Dear sir/madame: This rate increase is unconscionable. As the agency responsible for
overseeing this utility, you must reject it. Hydro must submit a more realistic proposal. I
urge you to act in the best interests of the public. Thank you.
 
Hugh Finsten

 
Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Rogers network.




